
 
 
      

        
 
 
 
We’d like to start by saying well done to all of our Year 6 pupils who have taken their 
SATs this week.  We are so proud of each and every one of them and were really 
impressed with their dedication and the amount of effort that they put into preparing for 
them.  Now time to relax a bit and look forward to enjoying all the exciting activities that 
Miss Hodgkinson has planned. Thanks also to Miss Hodgkinson who has worked so hard 
to prepare them for the tests and provided them with a fantastic SATs breakfast each 
morning.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As a school, we have been using ‘Doodlemaths’ as part of our homework across all year 
groups for a while now.  Recently, engagement in this programme has dipped so we have 
organised for an advisor from Doddlemaths to come and talk to parents and explain how 
the programme supports children with their learning. This will take place in the school 
hall on Tuesday 3rd June (1st week back after half term) at 2.45pm.  
 
    
Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull 
 
Just a reminder that Cherry and Willow Class are showcasing their Learning Exhibition at 
2.30pm on Thursday 22nd May.  See you there! 

 
School Lunches 
The cut off to make lunch bookings on Parent Pay is now 12pm (lunchtime) 
on Thursdays.  This has now been fully fixed. The booking system has now 
placed a block, so after the cut off has passed padlocks will show on the 
child's account, so no meals can be added on.  
 

  

 
 



 
 
      

        
 

 

Certificates of the week 
Head Teacher Awards 

 
Congratulations to the following children for receiving the Head 
Teacher’s Award this week: 
 
Roman, Finley, Harrison, Esther, Autumn and Oscar. 
 
 
 
 

 
The children with the most Doodle stars in their class 
this week are:  
Doodle Maths - Reuben, Phoebe T, Autumn, Dillon, 
Coralie, Teddy and Joshua. 
Doodle Tables - Winter. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Well done Delilah, Johannes, Roman, 
Joshua, Sophie, Max, Noah, Summer, 
Sophie A, Autumn, Albie, Jack, Abel, Millie, 
Joseph, Leighton, Damon and Bodhi for 
being  TT Rock Stars this week. 
 
Other Awards 

 
Roman and Margo shared 
their gymnastics 
achievements.  Enya and 
Albie showed their rugby 
awards. Charlie received 
archery awards. Tom had a 
jiu jitsu trophy and Harry had 
a swimming certificate too.   
 

We’ve had a lot of football awards this week.  Well done to Leighton, Sam, Abel, Fraser, Max, Jude, 
Ziggy, Teddy, Charlie and Sophie on their success. 

 
 



 
 
      

        
 
 

Notices 
●​ Lost Property - There is a growing collection of unnamed lost property in the reception area.  

Please come and claim the items you're missing.  Anything left in the box at the end of each term 
will be added to the swap shop rail. 

●​ Eco Team Swap Shop - The Swap Shop rail is always available in the reception area to browse 
for uniform and PE kit items.  Everything is free to take and if you have any outgrown uniform  you 
would like to donate then please drop it into the office.  We have a glut of small sizes, so if you 
know any children who will be starting reception in September please tell the parents about the 
Swap Shop rail and they can get free uniform! 

●​ Water bottle - A reminder that every child must bring a water bottle to school everyday for their 
own personal use.  Please can you also ensure these are washed out thoroughly.  We have had a 
few cases of children bringing mouldy bottles into school where they have been refilled before 
washing. 

●​ Bikes and Scooters - When arriving at school bikes and scooters are to be walked around the 
back of the school and securely parked in the bike racks.  They are not to be ridden on the 
playground, especially when leaving school at pick up time.  Please remind your children of this 
to avoid any accidents or collisions, thank you. 

●​ Office email address - Please note that if you need to contact the school office the email address 
is office@clutton.mnsp.org.uk. 

●​ Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back. 
●​ School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates will close at 8.50am and after this 

time you will need to press the buzzer to enter the school. Children arriving after 8:50am are 
marked as late in the register. 

●​ School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different  
         from normal. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 



 
 
      

        
 
  
 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


